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Dear Sponsor, 

I am honored to introduce John M. Egagamao and his wonderful family on behalf of the Pearl 
S. Buck Foundation-Philippines, Inc. (PSBP). Tapat is a 10-year-old boy born on November
5, 2013. He is the eldest child among his siblings and stands 132 centimeters tall, weighs 30
kilograms, and has a fair complexion. Tapat is baptized as a Roman Catholic.

Currently, Tapat is a fifth-grade student at Jica Lao Elementary School for the 2024-2025 
school year, conveniently located just 300 meters away from his home. He excels in 
Mathematics, looks forward to Christmas activities, and dreams of becoming an engineer in 
the future. 

In his free time, Tapat enjoys various activities such as playing tumbang preso, hide and seek, 
playing with toys, patintero, soccer, Chinese garter, and racing. He also loves drawing houses, 
dancing to TikTok trends, reading the Bible, and watching cartoons. Despite his young age, 
Tapat helps at home by washing the dishes, babysitting, and running errands. 

Tapat lives with his parents. His father, Jonathan Egagamao, is 38 years old and works as a 
laborer, earning $80 per month. Their income sufficiently covers essential expenses including 
education, food, utilities, and medical needs. 

I would like to introduce you to the other member of the family. 

Name Sex Age Relation to SC Current Activity Health Condition 

Hernanie Egagamao Female 35 Mother Housewife Good Health 



Christ John Egagamao Male 5 Brother - Good Health 

Jolly Ann Egagamao Female 1 Sister - Good Health 

 
 
The Egagamao family has been living in their well-maintained home for over 10 years. The 
house is constructed with cement and wood walls, cement floors, and a G.I. sheet roof. It 
includes a bedroom and 2 windows for ventilation. They have access to basic amenities such 
as electricity and water supply, and they use a firewood-fueled stove for cooking. They get 
their water from a piped water source and have a water-sealed toilet. Household waste is 
managed through the government's waste disposal system. 
 
Like many Filipino families, the Egagamao family is focused on completing their child’s 
education, maintaining good health, keeping their home clean and organized, and increasing 
their income. 
 
To help families in need, we have implemented various programs in the local community 
promoting health, education, and psychosocial development. It is highly recommended for 
the Egagamao family to participate in these programs as they offer new opportunities and a 
promising future. 
 
We kindly request your sponsorship for Tapat and his family, as it can significantly aid them 
in their journey towards sustainable progress. Tapat and his family are eager to engage with 
you in English and share important family events in the future. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your continued support, as it greatly enhances the quality of life for 
families like the Egagamao. We hope that this partnership will be enriching and advantageous 
for all parties involved. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 

Teresita R. Latoza 

Executive Director 
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